
Providence College

INTER OFFICE MEMORANDUM

To Ann Manchester-Mo lak 

FROM Bob Deasy_________

Date December 11, 1998 

subject Graduation 1999

How about honoring the Class of 1944 on their 55th anniversary.
These were our A.S.T.P. guests of last October who are still 
writing to me raving about Providence College. Maybe certifi­
cates of attendance or even possibly degrees (It has been a 
custom to honor Doctors, Dentists, and Lawyers who went on to 
their professions after completing only two or three years here 
on the campus. If interested please call and count me in. I
know my brother at the R.O.T.C. staff would be interested.

Have a nice holiday season,

Bob D


